
2021 Spring Pickup
The City of Norwich will be conducting a city-wide 

curbside pickup of yard debris until June 4th, with the 

following guidelines:

• Brush is to be bundled and tied with string, 

twine or rope. (NO WIRE)

• Length of brush and branches no longer than 6’

• Largest diameter of brush and branches is 3’’

• Leaves, grass clippings and twigs put in clear OR black 

plastic bags or biodegradable paper bags ONLY.

• Bags must NOT contain garbage 

• NO Cardboard Boxes

•  All items to be placed between 

curb and sidewalk area

  •  All items must be light enough 

for 1 person to lift shoulder high

We CANNOT pick up

the following items:

•  Stones

•  Bags with papers, garbage
    or animal feces

•  Tree removals or stumps

•  Bush removals


